
Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

NOTICE 
 

Notice No: SNGGDCG/130 Date: 25/07/2024 

  

 

This is for the information of all concerned that a Workshop on “Opportunities and Imperatives of Summer 

Internship : CCF 2022” will be organized by the IQAC in association with Seminar subcommittee of this college 

on 31st July, 2023 (Wednesday) at 11:30AM at the Sister Nibedita Conference Hall. 

Sri Debasish Biswas, Inspector of Colleges, University of Calcutta has given his kind consent to grace the 

occasion as the “Theme Speaker” of the day, followed by Question-Answer session from the participating 

audience. 

Since the Workshop theme pertains to the burning issue of CCF, the teaching fraternity from other colleges 

will also be invited to attend the Workshop for their enlightenment. 

All students of Semester-II and all teaching staff of this college are hereby requested to attend the Workshop. 
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